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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

 

DATE: 7/24/2024 
SUBJECT: Temporary closure of W First Street for road work tomorrow, July 25 
BY: Kelli Latuska, Public Information Officer 

 

Temporary closure to portion of W First Street for road work tomorrow

 

[DULUTH, MN] City of Duluth street maintenance crews will be closing a portion of W First Street
tomorrow morning at 7:30 AM to perform crack-sealing operations between Mesaba Avenue and
Sixth Avenue W.  

Drivers should detour around the affected one-block portion of First Street by driving up to Second
Street or down to Superior Street while the street is being serviced.

Crack-sealing operations should be complete on this section of road by mid-afternoon tomorrow.
Traffic will then resume as usual.
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